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Dear Friends and Family:

| am writing to you from “on the road.” |
have had to travel back to the USA in order
to apply for a visa to one of the countries |
need to visit. If obtained, the visa would
allow me to travel to that country and install
a couple of new recording studios as well as
conduct training.

We are working hard on the Power Up
project for the Bonaire transmitter. Once
complete, this radio station will reach
millions more in Latin America. Already with
an estimated 1 million listeners in Cuba, the
new transmitter would enable us to reach the
entire country with a loud and clear signal.
Currently, reception is only partial and
sometimes fades in and out.

Members of Topeka Bible Church provided
copper sheeting for the four antenna tuning
unit houses for the new transmitter system.
Then a work team came to bend and weld the
copper into place. | was supposed to spend
the week working with the crew but instead
was sick the entire time with a fever.
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By the time you receive this, we will be deep
into laying the new feed lines to the towers.
This is a shielded transmission line that runs

from the output section of the transmitter
underground to the tuning houses and then
connects to the towers. Trenches are being
dug now and prepared for the cables.

One of the reels of feed line

A great deal of hard work remains for this
project, but we hope to finish within about a
year. God has provided the funding for the
project so far, but we still need funding for
the transmitter itself.



Please pray for us as we look to the future of
our involvement in the global ministry of
TWR. As you know, our time on Bonaire is a
temporary assignment. We have been in
discussion over what is next and are very
encouraged. No decisions are made, but
some of the ideas presented to us are
intriguing and look promising for meaningful
ministry.

Thank you for praying for us. Please
continue to pray for:

e Continued improvement in Rebecca’s
health.

e Janette’s health.

¢ Funding for the transmitter upgrade.

e Safety on the job for Nate and for
safe travel in Latin America.

e Nate’s relationship-building with our
partners in Latin America.

¢ Safety for the work teams coming to
help with the power-upgrade project.

e Guidance for the future.

Volunteers from Topeka Bible Church and Grace Bible
Church work on the copper.

Trenching for feed lines

Many blessings,
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Nate and Janette McGurk

Email nmcqurk@twr.org
imcqurk@twr.org

Tel 1 (919) 415-4809
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